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Growing in Faith Together 

02 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Please find attached our school news for this current week. 

 

Dodgeball 

On Wednesday a group of pupils attended Broadway for a dodgeball competition Our pupils came 3rd and 

all received medals. Congratulations to everyone who took part.  

 

Bikeability 

Polite reminder for all Year 5 and Year 6 pupils to return their consent forms to school by Monday 5th 

February. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Our spring book fair will take place in the school hall on Monday 5th, Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th 

February from 3:30pm – 4:00pm. Please come and take a look! We all know how important reading is and 

this is a wonderful opportunity to encourage your child to read for pleasure. All of the sales help the school 

to buy more books for our library. As last term, it is possible to pay by card. Please note that this requires 

accessing the scholastic website and inputting your card details. Unfortunately, we do not have a card 

machine. We will also accept cash, but please be aware that it can be difficult to give change, so if you 

could come with both notes and coins we would really appreciate it. 

 

School Photographs 

Have you ordered your school  photos yet? Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or 

visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact 

Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

 

Dates for your diary: 

On 8th February there will be a school disco for all pupils. Children may come to school in their own 

clothes on this day. There will be no charge, but pupils may bring a small amount to purchase drinks and 

snacks. This will take place at the following times: KS2: 1:30pm-2:30pm and EYFS & KS1: 2:30pm-

3:15pm.  

 

End of Term 

School closes on Friday 9th February and re-opens on Monday 19th February 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Patsy Wade 

Headteacher 
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